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From the Principal and Assistant Principalé 
Kids organise Book Club 
Some of our amazing Grade 3 girls have organised a Book Club. They read books to 
young children in the library every Monday. Well done girls. 
Chess Club 
Marcus Butcher & Jack Allford got Chess happening Tuesday. They are teaching 
other students how to play, as well as organising games to practice these new 
skills. 
BIG BREAKY 
Please pop in and have some breakfast with the school  
community in the morniƴƎΦ LǘΩǎ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŦǳƴΗ 
Grip Conference - Student Leadership  
Our G6 student leaders will spend Thursday learning all about leadership.  
GRIP Leadership is an independent organisation that exists to train and develop 
leaders with a special focus on school students. There will be about 200 student 
leaders from across Sunraysia attending this exciting event at The Grand Hotel. 
  
The 'GRIP Student Leadership Conferences,' is a tailored seminar for schools. GRIP 
Leadership programs are fresh, practical, interactive and enjoyed by tens of 
thousands of students each year. 
  
GRIP Leadership is endorsed by leaders, educators, politicians and business people 
around Australia 

Letôs have breakfast 

together!!  

 

 

Mildura West Primary School  
invites 

Parents/Carers, Staff and Students for a FREE 

Breakfast!! 

Friday 19
th

 May ~ 8.30 - 9.15am  

(TOMORROW)  

 
Breaky will be followed by Guest Speaker : 
Jacob Gooden from the Victorian Police 

TOPIC: INTERNET SAFETY  

                                                                District Cross Country 
                                                                On Tuesday 16th May a team of 27 students proudly represented Mildura West at the Sunraysia Division  

      Cross Country Championships. We had four students finish in the top 10 and qualify to represent Sunraysia  
      at the Regional Championships in St Arnaud.  

¶ Mohammad Ehsani came 2nd in the 12 year-old boys’ event. 

¶  Summer Roberts came 5th in the Under 10 girls event 

¶ Ali Ehsani came 7th in the 12 year-old boys event  

¶ Gabby Marrone came 8th in the 11 year-old girls event. 

¶ The 12 year-old boys also placed second in the team event.  
All students did themselves and Mildura West proud by putting in their best effort on the day.  

 

Important 
Dates 
 

19th May  

¶ Community 
Breakfast 
¶  

19th May  

¶ Walking School 
Bus 

25th May 

¶ GRIP Student 
Leadership 

26th May 

¶ 5/6 Interschool 
Sport 

2nd June 
¶ Curriculum 
Day 

8th June 

¶ Open day 
(9.30 ð 11.00) 

12th June 

¶ Queenõs Birthday 
Public Holiday  
(No School)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes  
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Bronte 

3M 

What are you enjoying 

the most in PBL?   

I am enjoying using 

Pyonkee on my iPad. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Seth 

4AL 

What are you enjoying 

the most in PBL? I am 

enjoying that we are 

able to have a creative 

mindset.  

 

 

 
Ben 

3C 

What are you enjoying the most in PBL? 

 That we get to experience how real life game makers feel when they 

create their own games 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tamia 

4AT 

What are you enjoying 

the most in PBL? 

Meeting new people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This morning a very excited group of Grade Three students set off on 
their journey to Swan Hill. The group stopped at Robinvale for morning 
tea, then onwards to Swan Hill. They enjoyed lunch in the park then 
began their learning about life in the past at the Pioneer Settlement. 
During their visit, students will be experiencing pioneer school, butter 
churning, rope making, and a cruise on the PS Pyap and tonight will 
enjoy the amazing 'Heartbeat of the Murray Laser Spectacularô on the 
river. Thank you to Miss Clarke, Mr McKenzie, Lynelle Logan and Karen 
Boulton for assisting on the camp. Students should return to MWPS 
Friday at approx. 4pm. 

 

Lost Property 
It’s that time of year again, when the students start to wear their jumpers to school 
when it is cold in the morning and then take them off as the day warms up. There is a 
lot of items in our lost property box at the moment. If your child has lost an item of 
clothing please come on in and check the box. It is really important that all items of 
clothing are clearly labelled as this ensures it can be returned. 

MILDURA WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

 

 

 

 
 

2018 PREP INFORMATION 

THURSDAY 8
TH

 JUNE  

9.30 - 11.00am  

Prospective families from our School Community are 
invited to attend an information session and school tour.     

 

 

            RSVP 5023 1336  

     219 -227 Ninth Street, Mildura  

 
**if you are unable to attend please contact our office for an appointment  

 
 

 
 

Enrolments 
Now Open 

~ 
Enquiries 
Welcome 

 

GRADE 3 CAMP          
 



 
 

National Walk  Safely to Schools Day is 
Tomorrow!  

 

This is a day for as many people in our school 
community to get active and walk or ride to 
school. Walking or riding regularly is a great 
exercise to build into your daily routine. 

The Hands up Data will be collected by the 
Environmental Leaders. 

 

Walking bus is Friday... leaving corner of 

Washington Drive and Riverside Avenue.  
 

 

Milk Bottle Collection 
 
The milk bottle collection has resumed. You will find the bales 
near 1S. Our next project is to provide 125kg of milk bottles 
for 2 seats. Integrated Recyclers will provide the construction 
costs and our school, all the milk bottles, to make the seats. 
The seats will be installed at Johnson’s Bend on 1st June by 
6CA. 
 
Rubbish Free Wednesdays 
 

Our lucky winner of the $5:00 canteen voucher for 

being rubbish free every day is Maddie Francis from 

4AL.  

 

 

 

The class results are:  

 

3 rd place  50%  4/5K  

2nd  place  55%  4AL 

 

 

 

Recreation Management Student Action Team 6CA  

 

Last week 6CA went to Lake Ranfurly to complete an audit of 

the area. There are many issues that this team identified, 

impact of humans: vandalism, graffiti, effluent with scum, off 

road driving, and litter. One of the best things is that people 

are doing the right thing and not illegally dumping rubbish at 

Lake Ranfurly anymore. The students really thought about 

the area and will now be able to make recommendations to 

MRCC. 
 
 
 
 
 


